Dear Kindergarten Families,							Dec. 9, 2019
In Reading the Kindergartners had fun playing, “What is in the here?”.  The first few days the students gave hints to what was in the container the last day the students were to ask questions to figure what was in the container.  They worked on identifying period and question mark.  They decided if sentences were “telling or asking”.  I read a short story and they would stand for a capital letter at the beginning of a sentence and curl up into a little ball for periods at the end of a sentence.  One day the students dictated sentences and then a few days later they dictated questions.  The sentences and questions are posted in the hallway by our rooms.  We worked on words with the short “o” sound.  
In Math during stations the students counted up and back on a large floor number line, they played Base Ten Bingo on www.abcya.com.  We are still working on the numbers up to 30.  
Last week Monday the students made candy cane ornaments with beads.  They were able to go to a variety of other tables and make other Christmas decorations.  
 In Religion the students performed wonderfully during their Advent Prayer Service.  They worked hard all week learning their parts.  They were a little nervous but did a great job.  
The students earned another Superstar Party.  They students wanted a popcorn and movie party.  We will be celebrating the party at the end of the day tomorrow.  I will provide the movie and popcorn.  
Next Monday is the Advent Concert.  It is an out of uniform day.   
The Kindergarten webpage is http://kindergarten-sjbschool.weebly.com . You can view the weekly Kindergarten letter on Tuesday each week.  I will also email letters to you on Tuesday.	
If you have any questions please contact me at (651)437-2644.  God Bless You, Love Mrs. Huneke

